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David Hay
05/14/2021 05:16 PM
20-0380-S1

Dear PLUM Committee: As a stakeholder and small business
owner within the City, [ wanted to voice my unwavering support
for the proposed Local Emergency Code Amendment Ordinance
that would grant us the much needed parking relief necessary to
promote business and employment in my business and to all small
businesses with whom we interact on a daily basis. My
commercial real estate investment firm would be able to lease
space to the highest and best use rather than be left with dark
space or vacant space, thus eroding profits and diminishing our
ability to pay taxes and hire employees. Please grant us this much
needed relief so that we can recover from the effects of the shift to
e-commerce, the negative impact from the pandemic, and the
reduced need for parking as the ride sharing trend has continued
to exponentially grow. Respectfully, David Hay



Communication from Public

Name: ERIC NEWMAN
Date Submitted: 05/15/2021 04:23 PM
Council File No: 20-0380-S1

Comments for Public Posting: 1 support the parking relief Ordinance. It will help businesses and
the environment. Eric Newman (310) 384-9473



Communication from Public

Name: Donna
Date Submitted: 05/16/2021 09:34 AM
Council File No: 20-0380-S1

Comments for Public Posting: Regarding Parking in our community - I think you're making a
terrible mistake by relaxing parking spaces for New Buildings.
All that does is crowd our streets even more. ALL new buildings
should have adequate parking spaces - not less! Stop giving
developers who don't care one bit about our community breaks.
ALL apartments and new buildings need adequate parking places.
Sincerely, Donna



